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“A man’s heart plans his way, But the Lord directs his steps.” Proverbs 16:9 

 
July 17, 2020 
 
Aloha PHCA Families, 
 
Our plans to reopen on Thursday, July 30th are still in process as long as mandates allow AND we all realize the 
safety and well-being of our students, staff and PHCA families takes a commitment from everyone to do their part.  
It is impossible to completely eliminate the risks of all germs, including COVID-19, however if we learn and 
diligently practice coordinated interventions, we can significantly reduce the risk of contracting and spreading 
COVID-19, as well as other unwanted germs and viruses. These interventions include, but are not limited to: 
 

• Proper & Frequent Handwashing: Please teach and reinforce this practice at home before school starts 
• Hands off your Face:  Teach, practice & remind your child throughout the day so this becomes a habit 
• Stay at Home when Sick: If your child has fever or any COVID-19 symptoms, stay at home until resolved 

and consult your doctor for further guidance.  
• Daily temperature scans and screening 
• Limiting Contact: Only students and essential staff allowed on campus 
• Cohorts: Students remain in specific grade level groups in their class 
• Social Distancing: Upon arrival, throughout the day, & dismissal  
• Foot Traffic Directions on Campus 
• Daily Sanitizing of Classrooms and sanitizing of high touch areas/items throughout the day.  
• Masks/Face Coverings: Masks on upon arrival, dismissal, and when deemed necessary 

 
The first day of school will be here soon. Please watch the REOPENING PHCA 2020-2021 Orientation Video and 
take a look at the attached “Getting Ready for the PHCA 2020-2021 School Year” checklist.  We are excited about 
having your children back on campus as we continue to plan and pray for that day. 
 
Mahalo and God Bless, 
 

 
PHEBE SUMIDA, M.Ed. 
Head Administrator 
 
 
Attachments 


